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Trumpeter Dehan Elcin, a junior from Istanbul, Turkey, hits a note during a
performance with the Ben Russell Quartet on Friday (March 4) on the Tulane
University uptown campus. The quartet played a jazz set on the Cudd Hall porch for
the Dean’s Coffee, a monthly series of music and refreshments sponsored by
Newcomb-Tulane College.
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